
Bethany Preschool’s Fabulous Fours Newsletter April 2022 

Dear Parents,  

       Thank you all for your participation in Read Across America.  The 

children are very proud of their accomplishment, reading over 230 books.  

Great work!  We ALL enjoyed our popcorn celebration, Yum.  

        We will start this month learning the events leading up to and 

including Easter.  Our verse this month:  “For God so loved the world, that 

He gave His one and only Son, that whoever believes in Him, shall not 

perish, but have eternal life” (John 3:16).  

This month we will also continue to talk about spring.  We will learn 

about all of the changes that a butterfly makes in its life too, by watching 

the development from a caterpillar to taking flight. We know the children 

will get a thrill as they see the caterpillars get larger, transform and 

emerge as beautiful butterflies.  We also are getting that thrill seeing your 

children grow in so many ways, thanks for sharing them! 

  This Month:  Easter Class Celebration and Egg Hunt 4/13.  Please send in 

a treat to help us fill our plastic eggs for our hunt.  Please make sure 

everything is individually wrapped and peanut-free.  Stickers are also a fun 

idea ☺ please send these items in by Monday 4/11.  Thank you in advance. 

Easter Break: Th 4/14 thru M 4/18 No pre-school these days.  

Mom and Me Day Th 4/28.  Join your preschooler for a day of singing, 

games, crafts, snacks and fun!  Our day begins at 9:30.  If you are unable 

to attend, please send in a special lady with your preschooler.  All 

preschoolers must be accompanied by an adult lady this day.  Also, this is a 

special day for you and your child; we ask that no siblings attend.  

Keep up the awesome job as parents and watch your calendars ☺ 

As always stay blessed,   

Gina Galiardo and Sheila Young 

Important upcoming dates:     Closing Program: Th 5/12 9:30am                     

 ImagiNation Outing: M 5/16 9:30am     Our Last day: Th 5/19, boo-hoo 


